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From: Artie Green
To: Public Comment
Subject: Proposed sewer rate increase
Date: Monday, May 1, 2023 8:08:08 AM

To: LA City Council

I have several questions regarding this subject.

1. Will the rates to be voted on this year apply to the next five years or only to 2023/24 with the future
rates being just projections?

2. Is a portion of these rate increases due to higher operational costs? If so, please provide a breakdown
of the cost increases projected over the next five years (particularly administrative salaries/bonuses).

3. Is a portion of these rate increases due to capital improvements? If so, please indicate what
improvements are scheduled (description, cost, and projected implementation years). Also how the
improvements are to be funded (by ratepayers, by bonds, by other means).

Thank you,
Artie Green
633 Jay St.

mailto:artie.green@sbcglobal.net
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=502ef3e5070743b2b10c6ff71805eb06-Public Comm

